COPY. ’% 7. %
Tlop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2 Enclosures. - 6th August 1919,

Dear 8irs,

I duly received iir. Herbert's letter of the 30th
ultimo englosing one from The Antwerp Lngineering Co. in further
reference to the gase of their propeosed new Steanmer No. 75, and
have to inform you that the Builders' remarks have besn noted,
and the matter has again been carefully looked into.

In reply I shali be glad if you will be #ood snough
to inform ¥he Builders that as the vessel is intended for purely
eargo oarrying purpeses th® scantlings cannot be reduced be low
the requirements of the Rules on aceount of the broposed reduction
in draft.

The reduction of ,02" in the thickness of the side
Plating previously eemmunioatnd-ta the Builders has no reference
to the guestion of freehoard.

With regard to the freeboard of the vesgel I have
t0 state that a fresboard of 4'0" gan he assigned as desired.
The two plans forwarded ape roturﬁidfhéf¢wﬁih.

I am, Dear 8irs, s Vil e
Yours falthfully, 1 IOV S REOISTE
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